
 

 

9th November 2021 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT REGARDING SPECTATORS AT IPT 202ONE 

  

Based on the recent decision by the government to amend the lockdown level to Covid-19 Alert 

Level 1, and the legislation allowing for spectators to attend sporting events, including school 

sporting events, Schools Water Polo South Africa (SWPSA) and the Local Organising Committee for 

IPT 202ONE have decided to allow spectators to attend the event. 

  

Spectators will be required to produce proof that they have been fully vaccinated and show their ID 

documents before being allowed access to the venues. The proof of vaccination must confirm that 

the vaccination was administered at least 3 weeks prior to the event. 

  

As venues have limited capacity in terms of Covid regulations, the number of spectators and players 

will be limited to 50% of each venue’s maximum capacity.  Venue co-ordinators will manage 

spectator numbers and may require spectators to vacate venues after games to free up capacity for 

spectators for following games. 

  

Spectators will be required to comply with all other Covid protocols such as wearing masks, 

sanitising and social distancing, and will be required to remain in specific areas demarcated for 

spectators while at venues. 

 

 

Warm Regards, 

 

Anton Botha 

Chairman 

 


